 



	Lenten foods

	

The school and our community count on this fundraiser each year and it is our biggest and most successful fundraiser throughout the entire school year!  Please contact the school office to see how you can help us make this as successful as possible this year (even with a global pandemic)!  We appreciate your help and support!

	



	We need your help!

	[bookmark: _GoBack]We are going to be making and selling codfish cakes and crab cakes to be sold on 2/17, 3/5, & 3/19 in accordance with all Covid Guidelines.
A Lenten Foods Committee is being formed for this fundraiser.  Please contact the school office if you can help in any way-no matter how “small.”  A sign-up genius will be out soon!
We need volunteers to take online orders, order supplies & products, help cooking & frying, cleaning, advertising, selling, & spreading the word!  
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